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11th March 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers of pupils in Year 5,   
 
 
In line with the statutory requirements in the 2014 National Curriculum, starting w/b 17th 
March 2025, Year 5 will be learning about the differences between boys and girls and how their 
bodies change when they enter puberty. They will consider and discuss the changes boys and 
girls go through, physically and emotionally. These lessons will be generally taught as a whole 
class through both Science and PSHE. Prior to these lessons, you may want to discuss with your 
child some of the topics that will be taught. Overleaf, we will provide you with an overview of 
the content, this will also be available on Classdojo.  If you have any questions or concerns, 
please speak to your child’s class teacher.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
 
Mrs P Moore  
 


